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Chicago, IL — September 18, 2012. In honor of Filipino American History Month, the Filipino
American Community Health Initiative of Chicago (FACHIC) invites you to join us at the Filipino
American Community Health Expo on Sunday, October 7, 2012. This free event will be held at
the Northwestern Institute of Health and Technology (NWIHT) at 3432 Oakton Street, Skokie
from 10:00 am - 2:00 pm.

The health expo is open to the Filipino community and other ethnic and racial groups of all
ages. Free physical exams will be administered by volunteer physicians, nurses, and students
from FACHIC, NWIHT, and the University of lllinois at Chicago Asian Pacific American Medical
Student Association (UIC APAMSA). Other available screenings include blood pressure, body
mass index, blood glucose, and vision. Workshop presentations about basic cardiopulmonary
resuscitation (CPR), healthcare power of attorney, and “Healthy Heart, Healthy Families" by
Alliance of Filipinos for Immigrant Rights and Empowerment (AFIRE) are planned. This health
expo is an excellent opportunity for community participants to obtain basic health screening as
well as valuable health information about disease and prevention in an enjoyable environment.

Additionally, information will be available to participants regarding nutrition, physician referrals,
and diabetes and cardiovascular prevention. Healthy snacks will be provided to participants.
The event is a joint effort of FACHIC, NWIHT, and the National Federation of Filipino American
Associations (NaFFAA). For more information, please call FACHIC at (312) 962-7748, e-mail
info@fachic.org, or visit http://www.fachic.org/healthexpo. No RSVP is necessary to attend.

The Filipino American Community Health Initiative of Chicago (FACHIC) is a collaborative of
community, health professional, and academic leaders united to address Filipino health issues
in the Chicago area. The mission of FACHIC is to increase awareness of Filipino health
disparities and to implement health interventions and educational programming to improve the
health status of the Filipino community. FACHIC is a 501(c)(3) lllinois nonprofit organization. All
programs and services are free and available to all. For more information, visit
http://www.fachic.org.
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